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Agenda Item 
Item 7. C. - Remote meeting participation 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Carver County contacted the LMRWD to discuss the District's needs regarding remote participation.  They are ready to 

begin updating all the County's audio and video equipment.  In the meantime, the LMRWD has purchased equipment to use 

for bringing Managers to meetings from remote locations. 

I hope to be able to test it out at the meeting Wednesday.  Once we are sure the equipment will work as intended, 

Managers will be able to attend meetings remotely, when out of town.  I will ask legal counsel to update the Board on the 

statutory requirements for remote participation. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
Information only - no action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, August 18, 2021 


